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The DNC is Coming: CHA is Prepared
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This August, Chicago will host the 2024 Democratic National Convention at McCormick Place and the
United Center. CHA has several buildings near the United Center that will be impacted by traffic and
security measures.

Over the past several months, CHA has been working hard to make sure that residents are informed
about the upcoming event, including passing out flyers, hosting resident meetings and participating
in canvassing events, and working with the Chicago City Clerk to offer onsite City Key events where
residents can obtain a current government ID with their address on it.

CHA has no plans to limit or reduce services to residents during the convention and will continue to
work closely with our government partners to keep residents informed and up to date.



